
Gospel 
Highway 

February 4, 1986 

Kermit Geary 
1266 Riverview Drive 
Walnutport, Pennsylvania 
18088 

Dear Kermit, 

Thank you for your recption report dated January 23, 1986. I am so very 
glad to hear how well you receive W G H W in your area. 

Our transmitting equipment consist of two R C A model BTA 1 M sister 
transmitters, both of 1952 vintage. Audio and AGC use two C B S 

volumax model 400, with a control room C C A auto 10 board. AGC control 
is provided by a C B S Audimax. 

W G H W uses a (92°) uniform crossectional tower 227 feet high/ 235 feet 
including base. Antenna efficiency is somewhat better than a 1r4 wave. 

I am pleased to confirm your reception report, and wish you many hours of 
listening with your HQ 180, a fine receiver. 

Best wishes for a wonderful 1986. 

Regards, 

David C. McCrork 

Engineering Manager 
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